

Mayor Vanessa van Uden Queenstown Lakes District Council Private Bag 50072 Queenstown 9348

29 April 2015

## Dear Vanessa

Shaping our Future would like to submit the Energy Futures Taskforce Report for Queenstown Lakes District Council consideration. The initial community forum was held in late 2013, a task force was formed of local industry and community representatives that worked on this report. The report has been submitted back to community forum and ratified by the Shaping our Future Steering Group.

There are a range of recommendations in the report that are relevant to the Queenstown Lakes District Council.

Shaping our Future would welcome the opportunity to discuss the Taskforce report recommendations further with relevant Council representatives.

Yours sincerely

David Kennedy

Shaping our Future (Chair)